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St. Stephen's News <news@sssrome.it> Sun, Feb 13, 2022 at 3:24 PM
To: "St. Stephen's News" <news@sssrome.it>

Dear all,

a 12th grader tested positive to a Covid-19 test performed on the 13th of February. The
student was last in school on the 11th of February.

Given the positive case in the grade, as per decree DL n.4 of the 5/02/2022, the
whole grade will need to wear an FFP2 mask at all times until Monday 21st of February
(included).

During the first 5 days of self-surveillance (autosorveglianza), until the 16th February
(included), our medical director, Dr. Andrea Guerriero, recommends:

¢ to avoid contact sports and team sports in school,

» to avoid close contacts and to follow social distancing measures;

o to pay particular attention to symptoms like fever, sore throat, runny nose, cough, any
gastrointestinal symptoms, body aches, chills, headache and, in case these symptoms
appear, to test immediately for Covid-19 (a rapid antigen test will be enough) and notify
the school at nurse@sssrome.it with the Covid manager fabio.boccuni@sssrome.it .

Please note that even if students have symptoms and they test negative, they should be
symptom-free for 48 hours before returning to school. If they are absent for more than 5 days
(including these 48 hours), a medical certificate for readmission will be required by regional
laws.

Fabio Boccuni
Assistant Head/Covid Manager
email - fabio.boccuni@sssrome.it

Ai sensi del D.Lgs. 196/2003, del Regolamento UE 2016/679 in materia di protezione dei dati personali, e dell'l'articolo
616 del codice penale, si precisa che le informazioni contenute in questo messaggio sono riservate ed a uso esclusivo
del destinatario. Qualora il messaggio in parola Le fosse pervenuto per errore, La invitiamo ad eliminarlo senza copiarlo
e a non inoltrarlo a terzi, dandocene gentiimente comunicazione al ststephens@sssrome.it o telefonando al
+39065750605. Grazie.

In accordance to the Legislative Decree No. 196/2003, GDPR UE 2016/679, and article 616 Penal Code, you are
hereby informed that this message contains confidential information intended only for the use of the addressee. If you
are not the addressee and/or have received this message by mistake, please delete it and notify us immediately at
ststephens@sssrome.it or +39 06 5750605. Any dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication without
prior written consent from St. Stephen's School is strictly prohibited. Thank you.
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